
 
 
 
A meeting of EXETER CITY COUNCIL will be held at the GUILDHALL, HIGH STREET, EXETER  on 
TUESDAY 14 DECEMBER 2010, at 6.00 pm, at which you are hereby summoned to attend.  The 
following business is proposed to be transacted:-  
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1 Minutes  

 To sign the minutes of the Extraordinary and Ordinary meetings held on 12 
October 2010. 
  
 

1 - 6 

2 Official Communications  

To receive minutes of the following Committees and to determine thereon:- 
 

3 Planning Committee - 1 November 2010 
 
 

7 - 18 

4 Planning Committee - 6 December 2010 
 
 

19 - 32 

5 Licensing Committee - 30 November 2010 
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6 Scrutiny Committee - Community - 9 November 2010 
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7 Scrutiny Committee - Economy - 11 November 2010 
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8 Scrutiny Committee - Resources - 24 November 2010 
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9 Executive - 23 November 2010 
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10 Executive - 7 December 2010 
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Notice of Motion 
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11 Notice of Motion by Councillor Mrs Henson under Standing Order No. 6.  

 “The proposal of Devon County Council to switch off street lighting in the City for 
part of the night time has raised a good deal of concern with residents in the City. 
Whilst the contribution this would make to the financial savings required of the 
County Council and the reduction in energy consumption it would provide, is 
acknowledged, it is important that full and meaningful public consultation is 
undertaken before any decision is taken. 
 
The City Council therefore requests Devon County Council to embark on a 
thorough consultation with members of the public, businesses and the City 
Council on its proposal before determining what action to take.”  
 

 

A plan of seating in the Guildhall is attached as an annexe 
 
 
Date: 7 December 2010 Philip Bostock 

Chief Executive 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTE: Members are asked to sign the Attendance Register 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please remember to recycle. If you would prefer not to receive paper copies please let us 
know. Contact Member Services 01392 265197 or email member.services@exeter.gov.uk  
 


